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Aurora Shores Board 

of Trustees 

 Andy Gordon,  President 

 Mark Feldkamp, VP 1 

 Mike Milano,  VP 2 

 Kathleen Riggi,  Treasurer 

 Phyllis Gafric, Secretary 

866-650-1926 

www.aurorashores.com 

ASHA meets every 2nd 

Monday at the Marina at 

7:30pm 

Coral Company Representative 

Madeline N. Osborne Phone: 216-407-8689 

Email: mno@thecoralcompany.com 

Coral Company  

Main Phone:216-932-8822 

Save the Date: 

12/20/2014 

Holly Jolly Gymboree 

Volunteers needed!! 

Lighting Ceremony: 

We will be having a lighting decoration day outside the Marina at the 

end of November.  We welcome everyone to volunteer and bring extra 

lighting. 

Holiday Shopping Event: 

HIGH SCHOOL volunteers are needed for the Holiday Shopping Event and 
can receive credit service hours.   

Holiday Shopping for Sunday 12/7 from 1-4 at Marina.  ASWC members can 
drop their kids early at 12.  We will provide movies, snacks, games and 
crafts for the kids.   

Contact Laura Calo at (440) 724-2545 if interested in volunteering for ser-
vice hours. Thanks 

Renovations: 

We will begin renovations on Tradewinds Clubhouse once the parking lot    
project is completed. 

Infractions/Violations: 

A list of infractions with fines will be sent out with the Shoreline.    

As a reminder, all boat trailers cannot be parked at residences at of 
11/1/2014.  Violation letters will be going out regarding any trailers, RV’s 
and sheds which are in violation of the rules and regulations. 

 

Marina Construction Updates 

By a majority vote, the Pavilion will be built by the Marina. 

Coral is reviewing companies for accessibility options for a ramp to the   
Marina facility. 

In the News 

Contact Kathleen Riggi via kathleenriggi@gmail.com or thru Coral Company for Shoreline information,     

MENS CLUB 

The Men's Club meets the 

second Tuesday of each month 

at Tradewinds club house at 

7:30 p.m. 

Everyone is welcome. Pizza 

and beverage provided 

WOMENS CLUB 

Monday Nov 17th, 7:30pm  

At Marina 

MEMBERS ONLY 

 

Open to all Women living in 

Aurora Shores! 

See back for contact info 



Reminderville Announcements 

PROPERTY RECONSTRUCTION/RENOVATIONS 

KEEP THE DATE 12/20 Holly Jolly Jamboree Party 

Reminderville Tree Lighting Event  

On November 29th at 6:00 is the  Reminderville Tree Lighting Event located at the  

Remindeville Plaza.  There will be treats, caroling and a special visit from Santa. 

Santa Toy Delivery 

On December 4th is the last day to drop of toys at the Reminderville Fire Station for the 
December 13th toy delivery.  Toys will be dropped off by Santa on December 13th starting 
at 1:30 PM. 

Join us on December 20th at the Marina at 7 p.m. for the Holly Jolly Jamboree.   

We will be singing holiday songs, having hot chocolate, coffee and donuts as well as having 
some surprise guests. 

More details will be forthcoming on the Facebook page and the website.  

All plans for buildings, docks, wall or other structures that is      erected, 
maintained, altered, and/or changed upon the Properties and also in harmony 
of external design and location (in relation to surrounding structures and to-
pography) must approved by the Trustees of the Association.   

Therefore, a city permit as well as approval by the Trustees of the ASHA must 
be approved prior to construction per the bylaws.  Please send plans to Coral 
Management for ASHA review. 


